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Moorside Community Primary School                                                                                                      

Beaconsfield Street

Newcastle upon Tyne

NE4 5AW

Telephone: 0191 272 0239
Email:         admin@moorside.newcastle.sch.uk                                     

Website:     www.moorside.newcastle.sch.uk                                     

8th May 2018

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Now that we are finally seeing the sun, I would like to remind parents/carers of our sun protection guidance. 

Please apply sun cream to your child before they come to school on hot days. The long lasting protection types are recommended. 

It is also advisable to provide your child with a sun hat/cap on hot days and we will encourage children to sit in the shade as required at break-times and drink plenty of water. 

Yours sincerely,
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Linda Hall
Head Teacher
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